
KREM 
2021 Children’s Television Programming Report 

 
Preemption Notifications 

 
 

During 2021, KREM encountered technical issues with its on-air crawl 

notifications.  Some on-air notifications about changes in children’s programming 

were scheduled to air in accordance with the FCC’s Rules, but due to these technical 

difficulties, the notifications did not air.  All rescheduled episodes aired with seven 

days of the preempted episodes. 
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